
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        Unit 201 Board Meeting – February 10. 2025 

 

 

•  In attendance: Val Townley-Smith, Earl Pittman, Susan Gore, Dean Domec, Michelle 

Domec, Theresa Cooper, Janis Williams, Paulette Schiwart, and Kris Cherry 

• Val Townley-Smith called the meeting to order, and the minutes were approved by Susan 

Gore. 

 

Old Business 

 

• No one wanted our old bridge pads, so we are going to donate them to Lake Charles      

Bridge Club. 

• We are waiting for a call from Some Other Place to give them the charity money for last 

year. 

 

New Business 

 

• We can join to play online with the Metairie Bridge Club, that includes 3 Memphis Clubs, 

and Lake Charles. It costs $6.00 a game, and the club would receive $3.00 a person from 

each game. 

• You can only receive black points from this game and a minimum of three tables make a 

game. 

• New free lessons for beginners given by Susan Pennington and Val Townley-Smith, a total 

of four to attract new players. It was voted on and passed to spend $100 or less on 

advertising. 

• We need a group, or individual, to chair the 499 tournament in August. 

• New officers were elected in Orange 

• A new directory is coming soon, please double check the rough draft for corrections.  It will 

be up at the front until the end of March 

 

Financials 

 

    

• The financial report was sent in by John Smalley 

 

 

 

 

                                                  Next Board Meeting is April 14,2025 

 

 


